
ACHIEVING QUALITY COVID-19 TESTING IN SCHOOLS 

The Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid 
Services (CMS)  
wants to ensure that 
your student has 
access to accurate  
COVID-19 testing.

CMS has simplified  
the process for schools 
to provide COVID-19 
testing. Your students 
will now be able to get 
tested at their school.

Your school must be 
certified by CMS for 
COVID-19 testing. 
Certification is important 
because it helps ensure 
that your school provides 
accurate and reliable 
testing. Download and 
complete the CLIA 
application.

Each state has a 
process in place 
to ensure schools 
can quickly obtain 
CLIA certification.

Providing ease 
of access for 
COVID-19 testing 
helps us get one 
step closer to 
safely reopening 
schools.


